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House Bill 4444 (as reported without amendment) 

Sponsor:  Representative Steven Johnson 

House Committee:  Oversight 

                             Ways and Means 

Senate Committee:  Oversight 

 

CONTENT 

 

The bill would amend the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) to allow a State agency to make 

its publications available in electronic format.  

 

The Freedom of Information Act requires a State agency to publish and make available all of 

the following:  

 

-- Final orders or decisions in contested cases and the records on which they were made. 

-- Promulgated rules. 

-- Other written statements that implement or interpret laws, rules, or policy, including 

guidelines, manuals, and forms with instructions, adopted or used by the agency in the 

discharge of its functions. 

 

Publications may be in pamphlet, loose-leaf, or other appropriate form in printed, 

mimeographed, or other written material. Under the bill, in addition to the formats currently 

listed in the Act, publications also could be in electronic format.  

 

MCL 15.234 Legislative Analyst:  Stephen Jackson 

 

FISCAL IMPACT 

 

The bill would have a positive, but minimal, fiscal impact on the State due to anticipated 

reduced printing costs for State departments and agencies. The bill would allow a State 

department or agency to provide requested FOIA materials in an electronic format. Currently, 

the information must be made available to the public in pamphlet, loose-leaf, or other 

appropriate form in printed, mimeographed, or other written manner. Allowing an electronic 

format to be used in place of a printed document would result in reduced costs for the State, 

but that amount is indeterminate and would depend on the number of FOIA requests received. 
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